
Dear Parents,                                                                                                

 Just a few notes to welcome you and your children to the    

“Kids of the Kingdom” Children’s Choir at OLV.  Our group meets for 

practice every Thursday afternoon in the Church from 4:30-5:30PM.  

Optional ukulele lessons will be given after practices until 6:00.      

The choir sings at the 9:00AM Mass on Sundays from September 

through June.  The children will be singing from the choir loft and will 

meet you immediately after Mass near the choir door downstairs. 

We will be wearing choir shirts this year... an order form will be 

coming home with the children next week.      

  The purpose for the choir is to lead the congregation in song.  

The children are not performing for the adults ... instead, they are 

the core which encourages the whole community to sing and 

worship.  The best way you can support your children is to sing with 

them at Mass. 

 If you have any questions about the choir, please don’t hesitate 

to call or write to me.  Thank you for entrusting your children to us 

and for your support.  

       Sincerely, 

       Pat Daly 
       (732-238-2474) 

       patdaly816@gmail.com 
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